
 

 

Keepers of the Kern is pleased to announce the formation of the 

 Jon & Celine Memorial Fund 
 in honor of these two dedicated people. 

 

    Jon and Celine had a drive and a passion for conservation, environment, fisheries and giving youth the 

opportunity to participate in educational activities promoting proper ethics when in nature. Jon was a 

computer security analyst, he brought the ancient Tankara fishing technique to the Kern River Valley and 

spent his spare time bringing young people to nature. Celine was a Graphics Artist and Designer and was 

instrumental in introducing women to fly fishing on the Kern River. They both were dedicated volunteers 

with Keepers and very active members of our Board of Directors. 

     Donations collected for the fund will be gifted to those young people who wish to seek a career or 

increase their knowledge in any of the fields that Jon and Celine were involved with and had a passion for. 

It would also include monies for those who would choose a career with the U.S. Forest Service, Bureau of 

Land Management and/or Dept. of Fish and Wildlife. 

Donations can be mailed to: 

Keepers of the Kern, Inc., P.O. Box 655, Kernville, CA. 93238. 

Make checks payable to Keepers of the Kern, Inc…Memo…Memorial fund. 

Pay Pal also available on website:  keepersofthekern.org 

If further information is needed, please contact us at: keepersofthekern@gmail.com 

     Keepers wish to thank all those who have already contributed. An advanced thanks to those who will 

continue to support the life dreams of Jon and Celine by helping this memorial fund to grow and be 

successful for those with the same drive and dedication as our dear friends. 
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